
 

NOTICE TO CITY OF HANCOCK 

RESIDENTS 

 

 
The City of Hancock Council will hold a Public Hearing in the Council Chambers 

on Wednesday,  June 15, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. to receive comments on the proposed 

City Fiscal  2016-2017 Budget for fiscal year ending June 30, 2017. 

 

Citizens may present written or oral comments regarding this proposed budget to:  

City Manager Glenn Anderson, 399 Quincy Street, Hancock, MI  49930. 

 

A copy of this proposed budget is on file at the City Clerk's Office for review 

during regular business hours (M-F, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.). 

 

*"The proposed tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 

proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing". 

 

 
Karen Haischer, CMC 

City Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 

Note: * Publishing Instructions - The last statement MUST be printed in 11-point boldfaced type. 

 

 

 

 

Run in Gazette   6-8 & 6/13 

 

need 2 aff of publication 

 

Posted:   6-3-2016 


